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Nature's Path Organic Foods Issues Allergy Alert on Undeclared Peanut in Organic Pumpkin Spice

Waffles and Organic Dark Chocolate Chip Waffles

http://www.fda.gov/safety/recalls-market-withdrawals-safety-alerts/natures-path-organic-foods-issues-allergy-alert-undeclared-peanut-organic-pumpkin-spice-waffle

s-and

Nature's Path Organic Foods is voluntarily recalling specific batches of its Organic Pumpkin Spice Waffles and Organic Dark Chocolate Chip Waffles because they

may contain trace amounts of undeclared peanuts. People who have an allergy or severe sensitivity to peanuts run the risk of serious or life
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